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From: Michael Byrnes [mailto:mpbyrnes@gmail.com] "'-.l-
Sent; Monday, January 23,2017 6:47 PM < ^ < r̂,, 
To: puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> ' ^ -'>,, 
Subject: Re: Oppose Central Corridor Pipeline 

Thank you for flie information. I would like reiterate my opposition now that I see Duke Has . '^- ''-
issued changes to the application for 16-253-GA-BTX including a new aligmnent of the Orangel,line -<•. 
closer to Kenwood Rd, moving it to the East side of Kenwood Country Club instead of the West' & 
side in the original proposal. I am opposed to this new alignment because it would move the 
pipeline closer to more residential neighborhoods which places my house and hundreds of 
additional houses with the potential hazard zone. 

Thanks, 
Michael 
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